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             Spixworth Infant School 
Year Two Writing Café 

 
Would you like to spend more time with your child having fun, playing games, sharing stories and 
doing art and craft? Then the Writing café is for you! 
 
We are holding our first Writing Café on Monday 21st September from 9:05–10:15am. We will 
share a story and then do some fun art and craft related to a writing focus. 
 
Best of all it’s free and allows you to spend some quality time with your child without the worry of 
cleaning up afterwards! 
 
So come and join us for a drink and a snack and have a chance to chat with staff and other 
parents too. 
 
As these are visits during your child’s learning time, we do ask that you keep disruption and 
distractions to the children to a minimum: please make sure that all mobile phones are turned off 
while you are in school and, on this occasion, we are not inviting younger siblings into school so 
please arrange alternative care. 
 
This time our focus will be sentence openers. We will be reading Mog and the v-e-t and we will 
be making a resource to help us with our writing after we share the story.     
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Further Writing Café dates are: 
 
Tuesday 10th November 1:45 – 3:00pm 
Wednesday 20th January 9:05 – 10:15am 
Thursday 3rd March 1:45 – 3:00pm 
Monday 18th April 9:05 – 10:15am 
Tuesday 14th June 1:45 – 3:00pm 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 

 


